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Submarine	Sensor	Support
Contract
Chelsea	Technologies	Group	has	been	awarded	a	nine	and	a	half	year	contract	by	J+S	Ltd	to	provide	post-design	services	for	support	of
the	Sonar	2081	submarine	oceanographic	sensor	suite,	under	the	Miscellaneous	Sonar	Equipment	programme.	

The	oceanographic	sensors	are	designed	to	provide	improved	situational	awareness	and	enhanced	knowledge	of	the	ocean	environment.
The	robust,	high	precision	sensors	incorporate	novel	built-in-test	technologies	to	extend	calibration	intervals	and	decrease	maintenance
costs.

The	work,	which	includes	service,	repair	and	calibration,	will	be	undertaken	at	Chelsea's	facility	in	the	UK	utilising	the	NAMAS	accredited
calibration	laboratory.
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